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KƵƌ�/��WƌŽŐƌĂŵ�ŚĂƐ��ŚĞůƉĞĚ�ŽǀĞƌ�ϳϰй�ŽĨ�Ăůů�

ŽƵƌ�/��ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚƐ�ĞĂƌŶ�Ăƚ�ůĞĂƐƚ�ϯ�ĐƌĞĚŝƚ�

ŚŽƵƌƐ͕�ĂŶĚ�ŵŽƐƚ�ĞĂƌŶ�ŽŶ�ĂǀĞƌĂŐĞ�ϭϱ�ĐƌĞĚŝƚ�

ŚŽƵƌƐ͘ 

 

 

Humble High School  IB Program 

1700 Wilson Road 
Humble, Texas 77338 
 
Rene Lane 
IB Coordinator 
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 ϮϬϭϱ ϮϬϭϲ ϮϬϭϳ ϮϬϭϴ 

�ŝƉůŽŵĂ� 
�ĂŶĚŝĚĂƚĞƐ 

ϰϬ ϭϲ ϭϲ ϮϬ 

�ŽƵƌƐĞ� 
^ƚƵĚĞŶƚƐ 

ϯϴ ϯϴ ϯϰ ϯϱ 

EƵŵďĞƌ�ŽĨ 
�ǆĂŵƐ 

ϭϱϬ ϮϳϮ ϭϱϮ Ϯϯϱ 

EƵŵďĞƌ�ŽĨ�
�ƌĞĚŝƚ�
,ŽƵƌƐ�
�ĂƌŶĞĚ 

ϰϬϴ Ϯϲϲ ϮϴϬ ϰϱϬ 

tŚĂƚ�ĚŽ�ĨŽƌŵĞƌ�/��ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚƐ�ƐĂǇ�
ĂďŽƵƚ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ƟŵĞ�ŝŶ�ŽƵƌ�/��ƉƌŽŐƌĂŵ͍ 
 
͞/��ŵĂĚĞ�ŵĞ�ƐƚƌŽŶŐĞƌ�ĂĐĂĚĞŵŝĐĂůůǇ͕�
ĂŶĚ�/�ĐĂŶ�ĐŽŶĮĚĞŶƚůǇ�ƐĂǇ�/�ǁŝůů�ƐƵĐͲ
ĐĞĞĚ�ŝŶ�ĐŽůůĞŐĞ͘͟�–Z͘�͕͘�hd-�ƵƐƟŶ� 
 
͞/��ŚĞůƉĞĚ�ŵĞ�ƵŶĚĞƌƐƚĂŶĚ�ŬŶŽǁůĞĚŐĞ�
ŝƐ�ŶŽƚ�ĂĐĐƵŵƵůĂƚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƉĂƐƐ�ĞǆĂŵƐ͕�
ďƵƚ�ƌĂƚŚĞƌ�ƵƐĞĚ�ĨŽƌ�ƌĞĂů-ǁŽƌůĚ�ƐŝƚƵĂͲ
ƟŽŶƐ�ƌĞůĂƚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ůŝĨĞ͛Ɛ�ŝŶƚĞƌĞƐƚƐ͘͟� 
–Z͘�͕͘��ŵŚĞƌƐƚ� 
 
͞/��ŽƉĞŶĞĚ�ŵǇ�ŵŝŶĚ�ƚŽ�ŶĞǁ�ŝĚĞĂƐ�
ĂŶĚ�ĐŽŶĐĞƉƚƐ͘�/�ĨĞĞů�/�ŶŽǁ�ŚĂǀĞ�Ă�
͚ƐƚĞƉ�ƵƉ͛�ĂĐĂĚĞŵŝĐĂůůǇ͘͟� 
–D͘/͕͘�hd-�ƵƐƟŶ� 

 
 
dŚĞ�/ŶƚĞƌŶĂƟŽŶĂů��ĂĐĐĂůĂƵƌĞĂƚĞ��
ĂŝŵƐ�ƚŽ�ĚĞǀĞůŽƉ�ŝŶƋƵŝƌŝŶŐ͕��ŬŶŽǁůͲ
ĞĚŐĞĂďůĞ�ĂŶĚ�ĐĂƌŝŶŐ�ǇŽƵŶŐ��ƉĞŽͲ
ƉůĞ�ǁŚŽ�ŚĞůƉ�ƚŽ�ĐƌĞĂƚĞ�Ă��ďĞƩĞƌ�
ĂŶĚ�ŵŽƌĞ�ƉĞĂĐĞĨƵů�ǁŽƌůĚ�ƚŚƌŽƵŐŚ�
ŝŶƚĞƌĐƵůƚƵƌĂů��ƵŶĚĞƌƐƚĂŶĚŝŶŐ�ĂŶĚ�
ƌĞƐƉĞĐƚ͘ 
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The IB program is a two-year 
program that begins the junior year. 
All courses are college-level and end 
in exams that offer the opportunity to 
earn college credits. 
 
Our program has been very 
successful for our IB students-on 
average, our IB students earn 18 
college credits-but we have many 
students who have earned over 30! 
 
While the program does not begin 
until the junior year, it is a good idea 
for all prospective IB students to take 
as many advanced courses as they can 
during their freshmen and sophomore 
years. 

 

Our IB Course Offerings 

Language A: Literature SL/HL 

Language B : 

French Ab Initio/SL   

Spanish Ab Initio/SL/HL   

Individuals and Societies:  

Env. Systems & Societies SL  

History of the Americas SL/HL 

Psychology SL/HL  

 Experimental Sciences  

Chemistry SL/HL   

Env. Systems & Societies SL  

Biology SL/HL  Physics SL/HL   

 Mathematics  

Math Studies SL   

Mathematics SL  

Fine Arts  

Theatre SL /HL  

Visual Arts SL/HL  

Film SL/HL 
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9th grade-take as many advanced 
courses as you can. Get involved in 
clubs and organizations! 
 
10th grade-continue to take advanced 
courses. During the second semester, 
you will be invited to the IB 
introduction seminar. IB teachers will 
talk about their courses and you will 
be given an application. Once we have 
received your application, you will be 
called into the IB office to sign up for 
the program and select your courses. 
 
11th grade-Your IB journey begins. It 
will be challenging, but we are here to 
help. 
 
12th grade-you complete the second 
year of the program and take IB 
exams May. You’ve done it! 

 

Results are issued in July-where you 
hopefully find out you are starting 
college with credits earned from IB! 


